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Getting the books Gli Uccelli Della Campagna Birdwatching E Fotografia Naturalistica Con Aggiornamento Online now
is not type of challenging means. You could not unaided going later ebook store or library or borrowing from your
friends to read them. This is an certainly easy means to specifically get lead by on-line. This online revelation
Gli Uccelli Della Campagna Birdwatching E Fotografia Naturalistica Con Aggiornamento Online can be one of the
options to accompany you taking into consideration having additional time.
It will not waste your time. put up with me, the e-book will completely expose you extra concern to read. Just
invest tiny times to admission this on-line publication Gli Uccelli Della Campagna Birdwatching E Fotografia
Naturalistica Con Aggiornamento Online as capably as review them wherever you are now.

Flight Identification of Raptors of Europe, North Africa
and the Middle East Dick Forsman 2016-02-25 Raptors are
notoriously hard to identify, even if seen well, and
represent perhaps the toughest of all ID challenges for
birders. This book is the ultimate flight-identification
guide for the raptors of the Western Palaearctic,
covering Europe, North Africa, the Middle East
(including Arabia) to Central Asia. It provides
identification information for all 60 species that
regularly occur in the region, to subspecific level. The
text covers every plumage and age in detail, with each
species account accompanied by a range of photographs
covering all the principal plumages. Based on this
stunning photographic coverage, most of which has never
been published before, this book represents a landmark
in bird identification books and a major work for all
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raptor enthusiasts.
Vita in campagna 2007
Surgical Techniques of the Shoulder, Elbow and Knee in
Sports Medicine E-Book Brian J. Cole 2008-02-05 This
reference offers a step-by-step, “how-to approach on
performing both open and arthroscopic surgeries for
sports-related injuries of the knee, elbow, and
shoulder. Leaders in sports medicine offer guidance on
everything from patient positioning and the latest
surgical techniques through pearls and pitfalls and
post-operative care. A concise and consistent chapter
format makes it easy to find the answers you need; and
abundant illustrations help you to master even the most
technically challenging procedures. Guides you through
the latest open and arthroscopic techniques, including
arthroscopic rotator cuff repair and hamstring and
allograft ACL reconstruction, in one convenient
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resource. Features a consistent, step-by-step approach,
with numerous tips, pearls, and pitfalls, to help you
obtain optimal outcomes from each procedure. Includes
abundant illustrations so you can see exactly how to
perform every technique step by step.
River Tourism Bruce Prideaux 2009-01-01 This book
explores river tourism from a range of perspectives
including river uses, heritage, management,
environmental concerns, and marketing. The book has 15
chapters and an index. The intended readership includes
researchers and students of leisure and tourism.
Migration Strategies of Birds of Prey in Western
Palearctic Michele Panuccio 2021-07-29 Given their roles
in the ecosystem, raptors are widely considered the
flagship or umbrella species among birds. Most species
undertake a seasonal journey that is impressive because
of the length, and the imposing natural barriers such as
deserts and seas that they fly over. The migration of
birds of prey has unique characteristics in the animal
world because of their morphology and flight style. The
flying path of Afro-Palearctic migrants between breeding
and wintering grounds is determined by several factors
such as morphology of the birds, geography, behavioural
adaptations. The book analyses the migration patterns of
raptors along the Afro-Palearctic migratory system, and
summarizes the recent research on these top predator
species. Behavioural adaptations such as the importance
of social interactions and the modulation of the
different flight styles as well as ecological
interactions with the encountered environment and
weather conditions en route are described in the book.
Moreover, the impact of climate change on the migratory
behaviour and key conservation issues are discussed. The
book provides an overview of the migratory
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characteristics and flyway patterns of all European
raptors species and also some Asian ones. These chapters
have been written by some of the most important raptor
specialists, giving a complete picture of the different
migration strategies on the basis of both traditional
methods and new technologies.
Genesis Lélia Wanick Salgado 2013 This is a collection
of the photographic works of Sebastiao Salgado.
Agenda 21 locale Ute Stoltenberg 2000
How Wildlife Photography Became Art Rosamund Kidman Cox
2021-09 Featuring many of the greatest nature
photographs of all time, this book charts the
development of nature photography, from the first handheld cameras and the color film revolution of the 1960s,
to the increasingly sophisticated photographs of wild
animals and unexplored places that are taken today. The
prize-winning images include ground-breaking portraits,
breathtaking aerial shots, underwater photography,
close-up imagery, and much more. The images are
accompanied by captions that put the photographs in
context, explaining their importance, and revealing the
vision, talent, passion, and technique of the world's
leading wildlife photographers. All those who are
passionate about photography and who have followed this
compelling competition since its inception 55 years ago
will treasure this magnificent volume.
Raptors of the World: A Field Guide James Ferguson-Lees
2020-09-17 Raptors of the World (Helm, 2001) is the
definitive handbook to this most popular group of birds.
This new field guide uses all of the plates from Raptors
of the World, with a concise, revised text on facing
pages, to create a conveniently-sized, lightweight field
reference covering all 340 raptor species. Several of
the plates have been reworked and repainted for this
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guide. The book also has an updated colour distribution
map for each species. Much of the extensive introductory
material has been retained in this guide, with the
addition of a complete species list containing all
subspecies and brief details of their ranges. Armed with
this guide, birders will be able to identify with
confidence any raptor encountered anywhere in the world.
The State of Mediterranean and Black Sea Fisheries 2020
Food and Agriculture Organization of the United Nations
2020-12-14 This third edition of the State of
Mediterranean and Black Sea Fisheries provides a
comprehensive overview of the status of fisheries in the
region, looking at their main features and trends, in
order to better inform their management and better
examine current and future challenges that they will
face in the near future. The aim of this report is to
produce a document that could provide useful analysis
and direction for decision-making and future action. In
this respect, this publication also represents a
convenient source of information for the FAO Committee
on Fisheries and offers a practical complement to the
data provided in the State of World Fisheries and
Aquaculture published by the FAO Fisheries and
Aquaculture Department. This volume includes seven
chapters divided into two sections: a first part on the
status and trends of different aspects of Mediterranean
and Black Sea fisheries, including fleet, catches,
socio-economic variables and bycatch, and a second part
that focuses on the management of Mediterranean and
Black Sea fisheries, including an overview on smallscale fisheries. This report is based to a large extent
on the most up-to-date data available submitted by GFCM
contracting and cooperating non-contracting parties,
including information on stock status, national catches,
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fleet and socio-economic information up to 2018. It is
also complemented with information from other sources.
The Spoonbill Computer Automation Consultant Services
(CACS) 2020-02-21 This 8.5 x 11 inch Book provides
information and illustrations of the Spoonbill Birds for
students.
The Eagle Owl Vincenzo Penteriani 2019-06-27 The Eagle
Owl is one of the biggest owls in the world and is
considered the most eclectic in terms of habitat, nest
site and diet. An undisputed top predator, it can prey
on a range of mammals up to the size of foxes, and
almost every species of bird, reptile, amphibian and
fish, as well as a large spectrum of invertebrates.
Surprisingly, it can also breed almost anywhere, laying
its eggs on a variety of natural and artificial
structures over an array of altitudes. Yet, despite
being so adaptable, it is still a vulnerable species and
has suffered widely from persecution as well as other
threats including electrocution on power lines,
decreasing prey availability, the effects of pesticides
and pollutants, and habitat alteration. Vincenzo
Penteriani and María del Mar Delgado have studied this
fascinating bird extensively across its vast Eurasian
range. In this book, they detail its remarkable ecology:
distribution, breeding behaviour, foraging ecology,
interspecific interactions, dispersal and conservation
issues are all addressed, while the final two chapters
provide a remarkable insight into vocal and visual
communication. Scientists have long believed that owls
and other crepuscular and nocturnal birds forgo the
visual signals found in other avian species, but
research on the Eagle Owl has indicated otherwise.
The Big Year Mark Obmascik 2011-09-27 Follows the 1998
Big Year competition between Sandy Komito, Al Levantin,
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and Greg Miller, during which the three rivals risked
their lives to set a new North American birding record.
Besler Florilegium Gerard G. Aymonin 1989-09-01 Consists
of plates collected together in Besler's Hortus
Eystettensis, a gardening book first published in 1613.
Among the botanic gardens ... that of the Bishop of
Eichstätt on the Willibaldsburg was outstanding; the
Bishop ordered drawings of the flowers and plants to be
made. Long considered one of the most ambitious and
splendid books on ornamental flowering plants.
Reproductions are in full colour and in the original
size. With full notes and commentary on each plant in a
new English translation.
Egitto Touring club italiano 2000
The Digital Photography Book Scott Kelby 2020-06-11
Learn how to take professional-quality photographs using
the same tricks today’s top photographers use
(surprisingly, it’s easier than you’d think)!
This is a completely, totally updated version of the #1
best-selling digital photography book of all time! It’s
the award winning, worldwide smash hit, written by Scott
Kelby, that’s been translated into dozens of different
languages.
Here’s how Scott describes this book’s brilliant
premise: “If you and I were out on a shoot, and you
asked me, ‘Hey, how do I get this flower to be in focus,
with the background out of focus?,’ I wouldn’t stand
there and give you a photography lecture. In real life,
I’d just say, ‘Put on your zoom lens, set your f-stop to
f/2.8, focus on the flower, and fire away.’ That’s what
this book is all about: you and I out shooting where I
answer questions, give you advice, and share the secrets
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I’ve learned just like I would with a friend—without all
the technical explanations and techie photo speak.”
This isn’t a book of theory—full of confusing jargon and
detailed concepts. This is a book on which button to
push, which setting to use, and when to use it. With
over 200 of the most closely guarded photographic
“tricks of the trade,” this book gets you shooting
dramatically better-looking, sharper, more colorful,
more professional-looking photos every time.
Each page covers a single concept that makes your
photography better. Every time you turn the page, you’ll
learn another pro setting, tool, or trick to transform
your work from snapshots into gallery prints. If you’re
tired of taking shots that look “okay,” and if you’re
tired of looking in photography magazines and thinking,
“Why don’t my shots look like that?” then this is the
book for you.
TABLE OF CONTENTS
Chapter 1: Pro Tips for Getting Sharp Photos
Chapter 2: The Scoop on Lenses
Chapter 3: Shooting Landscapes Like a Pro
Chapter 4: Shooting Travel Like a Pro
Chapter 5: Making Portraits Like a Pro
Chapter 6: Making Portraits with Flash Like a Pro
Chapter 7: Shooting Weddings Like a Pro
Chapter 8: Shooting Sports Like a Pro
Chapter 9: Shooting Other Stuff Like a Pro
Chapter 10: Pro Tips for Getting Better Photos
Chapter 11: How to Print Like a Pro
Chapter 12: Photo Recipes to Help You Get the Shot
The Photographer's Eye: Graphic Guide Michael Freeman
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2014-11-13 First published in 2013. Routledge is an
imprint of Taylor & Francis, an informa company.
Anatomy of the Voice Theodore Dimon Jr 2018-04-24 The
first comprehensive, fully-illustrated approach to the
voice that explains the anatomy and mechanics in
detailed yet down-to-earth terms, for voice users and
professionals of all kinds This book is the first to
explain, in clear and concise language, the anatomy and
mechanics of the mysterious and complex bodily system we
call the voice. Beautifully illustrated with more than
100 detailed images, Anatomy of the Voice guides voice
teachers and students, vocal coaches, professional
singers and actors, and anyone interested in the voice
through the complex landscape of breathing, larynx,
throat, face, and jaw. Theodore Dimon, an
internationally recognized authority on the subject, as
well as an expert in the Alexander Technique, makes
unfamiliar terrain accessible and digestible by
describing each vocal system in short, manageable
sections and explaining complex terminology. The topics
he covers include ribs, diaphragm, and muscles of
breathing; the intrinsic musculature of the larynx, its
structure and action; the suspensory muscles of the
throat; the face and jaw; the tongue and palate; and the
evolution and function of the larynx.
Harry, Revised Mark Sarvas 2006-11-02 Harry Rent,
recently widowed and struggling to deal with the loss,
finds himself in an unfortunate conundrum. He finds
himself in love. From Harry's first hapless pursuit of
Molly, the waitress at his local diner, we follow the
transformation of one man (a little past his prime), who
must embrace the future by finally facing up to his
past. Harry, Revised is enormously funny and moving, a
tale of love and its complications.
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Birds of the Photo Ark Joel Sartore 2018 "This ...
celebration of birds from around the world unites ...
animal portraits from Joel Sartore's ... National
Geographic Photo Ark project with ... text by up-andcoming birder Noah Strycker. It includes hundreds of
species, from tiny finches to charismatic eagles;
brilliant toucans, intricate birds of paradise, and
perennial favorites such as parrots, hummingbirds, and
owls also make colorful appearances"--Amazon.com.
A Bestiary Lily K. Hoang 2016 A compilation of essays on
the author's observations of life described by Wayne
Koestenbaum as "a work of great subtlety, precision,
intelligence, daring, and emotive keenness" -- Page [4]
cover.
Oasis 2001
An Introduction to Social Research Hubert M. Blalock
1970
Adhesive cementation on natural teeth Giacomo Derchi
2021-07-12T00:00:00+02:00 What is the material of the
artifact? What are the characteristics of the
substrates? Is it possible to adequately isolate the
tooth? It is fundamental to answer these questions when
performing the assessment before beginning the final and
decisive phase of prosthetic restoration: cementation.
Cementation is a complex procedure that requires good
skills, and its outcome depends on the knowledge of the
substrates involved and the choice of the most suitable
cement for the specific situation. The materials and
techniques used for cementation are described in this
text, which is specifically dedicated to prosthetists
and to those who practice conservative dentistry. This
manual examines each substrate and defines the
cementation protocols for all cases in daily practice.
The Goshawk T.H. White 2012-04-25 The predecessor to
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Helen Macdonald’s H is for Hawk, T. H. White’s nature
writing classic, The Goshawk, asks the age-old question:
what is it that binds human beings to other animals?
White, the author of The Once and Future King and
Mistress Masham’s Repose, was a young writer who found
himself rifling through old handbooks of falconry. A
particular sentence—”the bird reverted to a feral
state”—seized his imagination, and, White later wrote,
“A longing came to my mind that I should be able to do
this myself. The word ‘feral’ has a kind of magical
potency which allied itself to two other words,
‘ferocious’ and ‘free.’” Immediately, White wrote to
Germany to acquire a young goshawk. Gos, as White named
the bird, was ferocious and Gos was free, and White had
no idea how to break him in beyond the ancient (and,
though he did not know it, long superseded) practice of
depriving him of sleep, which meant that he, White, also
went without rest. Slowly man and bird entered a state
of delirium and intoxication, of attraction and
repulsion that looks very much like love. White kept a
daybook describing his volatile relationship with Gos—at
once a tale of obsession, a comedy of errors, and a hymn
to the hawk. It was this that became The Goshawk, one of
modern literature’s most memorable and surprising
encounters with the wilderness—as it exists both within
us and without.
Evaluating Effectiveness Marc Hockings 2000 This
publication proposes a framework for assessing
management effectiveness, recognising the need for a
variety of responses depending on needs and resources.
It aims to help all those who wish to assess protected
areas, both in suggesting what needs to be done and in
providing some guidelines. It includes six practical
case studies from Australia, the Congo Basin, Central
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America, South America and the USA.
Untold: The Stories Behind the Photographs Steve McCurry
2013-09-03 Steve McCurry's iconic images have made him
one of the world's most popular photographers working
today. Now, for the first time, he shares the stories
behind stunning images taken from around the world
throughout his extensive career. In the finest
documentary tradition, Untold: The Stories Behind the
Photographs delves into McCurry's personal archive to
reveal never-before-seen ephemera, including journals,
portraits, maps, and beautifully reproduced snapshots
from various assignments. The book is organized into 14
photo stories, each brought to life by narrative text
and over 100 lavish, full-color photo plates. Together,
these fascinating documents create a living biography of
one of photography's greatest legends.
Collins Bird Guide Lars Svensson 2001 Collins Bird Guide
provides all the information needed to identify any
species at any time of the year, with detailed text on
size, habitat, range, identification and voice.
Accompanying every species entry is a distribution map
and illustrations showing the species in all the major
plumages (male, female, immature, in flight, at rest,
feeding)."
Rivista italiana di ornitologia 1993
Biodiversity II A Joseph Henry Press book 1996-09-16
"The book before you . . . carries the urgent warning
that we are rapidly altering and destroying the
environments that have fostered the diversity of life
forms for more than a billion years." With those words,
Edward O. Wilson opened the landmark volume Biodiversity
(National Academy Press, 1988). Despite this and other
such alarms, species continue to vanish at a rapid rate,
taking with them their genetic legacy and potential
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benefits. Many disappear before they can even be
identified. Biodiversity II is a renewed call for
urgency. This volume updates readers on how much we
already know and how much remains to be identified
scientifically. It explores new strategies for
quantifying, understanding, and protecting biodiversity,
including New approaches to the integration of
electronic data, including a proposal for a U.S.
National Biodiversity Information Center. Application of
techniques developed in the human genome project to
species identification and classification. The Gap
Analysis Program of the National Biological Survey,
which uses layered satellite, climatic, and biological
data to assess distribution and better manage
biodiversity. The significant contribution of museum
collections to identifying and categorizing species,
which is essential for understanding ecological function
and for targeting organisms and regions at risk. The
book describes our growing understanding of how
megacenters of diversity (e.g., rainforest insects,
coral reefs) are formed, maintained, and lost; what can
be learned from mounting bird extinctions; and how
conservation efforts for neotropical primates have
fared. It also explores ecosystem restoration,
sustainable development, and agricultural impact.
Biodiversity II reinforces the idea that the
conservation of our biological resources is within reach
as long as we pool resources; better coordinate the
efforts of existing institutions--museums, universities,
and government agencies--already dedicated to this goal;
and enhance support for research, collections, and
training. This volume will be important to
environmentalists, biologists, ecologists, educators,
students, and concerned individuals.
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Michael Freeman's Photo School: Composition Michael
Freeman 2012-07-02 The essential concept for which there
is no Auto mode, quality composition is what
distinguishes a snapshot from a phenomenal photograph.
Learn how to develop your photographic eye not to only
seek out engaging subjects, but also to approach them
from the best angle, in optimal light, for maximum
effect. Going beyond the basics, Michael Freeman reveals
why certain photographs succeed, demystifying the
abstract aesthetics to give practical rules and realworld advice that will enhance your images and inspire
your creativity. Presented in a straightforward, downto-earth method, these compositional principles will
become second nature, giving you the creative freedom to
seek out new, stunning shots of your own. What's more,
you will develop reliable skills to approach a wide
variety of subjects - from portraits to landscapes and
everything in between - and to consistently present them
in a strong, compelling composition.
The Sisterhood Of The Travelling Pants Ann Brashares
2012-05-01 From the New York Times bestselling author
Ann Brashares Best friends Lena, Tibby, Bridget and
Carmen, all born within weeks of one another, are
preparing to spend their first summer apart. When Carmen
buys a pair of second-hand jeans, the girls discover
that despite their different physiques, the jeans look
great on all of them. They promise to rotate the magical
jeans, dubbed 'the travelling pants', amongst them and
at the summer's end record their favourite adventure
while wearing the pants. The jeans travel the world with
the girls, visiting grandparents in Greece, attending
soccer camp in Mexico, spending summer with Dad in South
Carolina and working at home. They tie together the four
distinct characters, each individual and courageous
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young woman, as they find their own strength in the face
of new love, unexpected friendships, a father's
remarriage and a reckless relationship. The result is a
true sisterhood of support and acceptance.
National Parks in Sweden Claes Grundsten 1988
The Goshawk Robert Kenward 2010-01-30 A large and
spectacular bird of prey, the Goshawk lives in boreal
forests throughout the Northern hemisphere. A powerful
hunter of large birds and woodland mammals, it was
persecuted for many years by game keepers to the point
of extinction in the UK. However, escaped falconry birds
led to the establishment of a new population in the
1960s, though the species remains rare and elusive birders need a combination of hard work and a little
luck to see this magnificent raptor. The Goshawk is an
authoritative yet highly readable monograph of the
species. It includes chapters on nomenclature, races and
morphs, biometrics, nesting, incubation and chickrearing, migration, feeding ecology, population
dynamics, and conservation, punctuated throughout with
illuminating tales from author Robert Kenward's
extensive field research. The book is packed with
illustrations, figures and maps, and contains a
selection of the author's superb photographs of the
birds. The product of almost 30 years work, this title
is a classic Poyser monograph; birders will enjoy the
fascinating insights into the biology of the bird, while
academics will appreciate the book's comprehensive
literature review.
The Tattoo Murder Case Akimitsu Takagi 2003-07-01 One of
Japan’s most popular mystery writers delivers “scenes of
fastidiously executed decadence” in a “tale of sexual
obsession” (The New York Times Book Review). Kinue
Nomura survived World War II only to be murdered in
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Tokyo, her severed limbs discovered in a room locked
from the inside. Gone is the part of her that bore one
of the most beautiful full-body tattoos ever rendered.
Kenzo Matsushita, a young doctor who was first to
discover the crime scene, feels compelled to assist his
detective brother, who is in charge of the case. But
Kenzo has a secret: he was Kinue’s lover, and soon his
involvement in the investigation becomes as twisted and
complex as the writhing snakes that once adorned Kinue’s
torso. The Tattoo Murder Case was originally published
in 1948; this is the first English translation. “Clever,
kinky, highly entertaining.” —The Washington Post Book
World “A delightful, different book, not only because of
its unusual setting and premise, but because Takagi is a
powerful plotter and constructor of fascinating, complex
characters.” —The A.V. Club “Has all the mind-boggling
braininess and dazzling artifice of mystery’s Golden
Age, spiced with voyeuristic close-ups of a dying art in
which postwar Japan remains supreme: full-body tattoos .
. . Intricate, fantastic, and utterly absorbing. More,
please.” —Kirkus Reviews
Ravens in Winter Bernd Heinrich 2014-10-07 Presents a
detailed investigation into the feeding behavior of
ravens during four winters in Maine and comes up with
several unexpected conclusions.
Embrace Our Rivers Ravi Agarwal 2018-11 Water
contamination, air pollution, and resource
scarcity?considerable environmental problems have come
to threaten all large industrial nations around the
world. Based on the concrete example of the South Indian
city of Chennai, the exhibition project 'DAMned
Art?Embrace Our Rivers' questions the possible social
and political significance and function of art. The
public art project in Chennai, curated by the Indian
8/9

Downloaded from unovent.com on October 6, 2022 by guest

eco-activist and artist Ravi Agarwal and the German
exhibition organizer Florian Matzner, is a cooperation
between European and Indian artists and brings together
more than a dozen future-oriented projects relating to
the topic of?art and ecology.? The accompanying
publication presents these fascinating art
projects.00Exhibition: Lalit Kala Academy, Chennai,
India (02.02.-04.03.2018).
Patch Analyst User's Manual Robert Stewart Rempel 1999
Patch Analyst is a software tool for quantifying forest
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landscape structure. It can be downloaded from the
Internet, requires ArcView version 3 or higher, and runs
on Windows 95, 98, or NT operating systems. This user
manual describes how to install and use Patch Analyst,
and provides information on such features as adding
areas or perimeters, dissolving boundaries, creating
core areas, and creating statistics.
The Birds of Italy Pierandrea Brichetti 2018
Uccelli 1982
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